
Dear South Weber Residents,

If you have been a fan of the Davis County Fair, you won't have to
wait all summer to enjoy the activities. The name, date and place
of the Fair have all changed.

The first ever Davis Heritage Festival will be held May 19 -21, 2022
at the Utah State University Botanical Center in Kaysville. Among
the many activities will be horse rides, train rides, vendors,
entertainment and the baby animals. These changes were made to
create a more family-oriented, country atmosphere. New buildings
and an indoor arena will be added in the future.
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For more information check the Davis County Website and look for the link to 'Davis Heritage Festival'.

You have probably heard about the break-in at the City Building on April 21. When something like this
happens, I think the biggest damage sustained is to our sense of security. We will be making the
necessary changes to enhance the security of our City Office. This type of crime has become common
even in an otherwise quiet community like South Weber. Please continue to watch out for your
neighborhood.

Just though you might be interested to know that we recently had a meeting with one of the gravel pits
representatives (Geneva). They informed us of some changes they are making at their facility that they
hope will make a noticeable difference in the dust coming from their operations. They are adding polymer
to the water and also a clarifier which will extract the fine sand from the slurry. They are optimistic this
will help.

Thanks for all you do to make our community a great place to live!!

-Mayor Westbroek



Paramedic Services

General Government
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We are grateful for the spring snow and rain, but we're still in a
severe drought designation. Similar to last year, we will have
water restrictions and end the water season early. The
secondary water system startup was delayed by 2 weeks
(pressurized during late April) and available by May 2nd.

Please reduce your secondary water use and limit watering to
once a week until Memorial Day, twice a week from Memorial
Day to Labor Day, and then back to once a week until the end
of the water season. We do not recommend new landscapes
under the circumstances. The secondary water system will be
shut down October 1st or sooner, depending on water supplies
and water use.

WATERING SCHEDULE BETWEEN MEMORIAL DAY AND
LABOR DAY:

If your house number ends in:
0,1,2,3 - Water on Monday and Thursday
4,5,6 - Water on Tuesday and Friday
7,8,9 - Water on Wednesday and Saturday

We continue to encourage efficient use of the water and
conserve where possible. Please adjust your watering based
on the weather. Please strive to only water your yard based on
its 'need'. 
The State website (http://www.conservewater.utah.gov/)
states "the typical Utah household will use twice as much
water outside as necessary." We encourage all users to
reference the State website for their weekly watering guide. 
If you're interested in getting a rebate for smart controllers and
other water efficient fixtures, see
https://utahwatersavers.com/.

The State requires meters on all new secondary water services
and recent legislation passed to have all secondary water
systems to be fully metered by the end of 2029. We are
sending water use reports to those with meters in an effort to
better educate the end user and better manage our limited
water resources, Please contact us (meters@davisweber.org)
and provide an email address so the report can be sent to you
monthly.

Thank you in advance for your wise water use efforts this
upcoming water season, we want to continue the state ethic of
efficiently using water in a wise manner. Check our website,
www.davisweber.org, for further updates or restrictions.

Davis and Weber Counties Canal Company

Davis Weber Water Canal
Companies

Family Activity Center
Save the date, Annual End of School Swim Party.
Wednesday June 1st 6:30-8:30 pm. Tickets will be
available starting Monday May 16th. Limited tickets,
don't wait until the last day. Must have a ticket to
enter.

South Weber City is looking to hire a seasonal Park
Maintenance Worker!

 
Apply today at www.southwebercity.com
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Friendly Reminders
As the weather improves, please be aware of
pedestrians and obey all local traffic signs.

Please keep pets on a leash at all times whether you are
walking them at 5 am or 5 pm.

All sidewalks should be kept clear and unobstructed to a
height of seven feet. No vegetation shall be allowed to
extend into the street past the curb face of the edge of
the pavement where there is no curb to a height of less
than fourteen feet.

Subscribe to Our
Email List!

Want to know what's going on in the City? The
best way to stay connected to us is by
subscribing to our email list! Visit our website at
www.southwebercity.com and get started!

Check out our
YouTube Channel

Want to watch our City Council and Planning
Commission Meetings LIVE? Visit our YouTube
Channel, Like, and SUBSCRIBE!!!

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCRspzALN_A
oHXhK_CC0PnbA

Connect with Us!
Did you know the City is on Social Media? Go give
us a follow on Facebook, Twitter, and EVEN
TikTok to stay up-to-date on everything city
related! See you there!!

Historical Photo
Submission

If you've been to City Hall recently, you'll notice that the
walls are pretty bare in the council chambers.

This is where you guys come in. Have any cool older photos
of life in South Weber? Submit them to
https://forms.office.com/r/64qwD1Q64g! We would love to
adorn our walls with the history of this great city!

The photo to the right was submitted to us by our very own
Mayor Westbroek. Take a look at South Weber City between
the years 1900-1905. I don't know about you, but it's cool to
see how much has changed since then!

July 30 – August 6
https://southwebercity.com/country-fair-days/

https://forms.office.com/r/64qwD1Q64g?fbclid=IwAR28tCGwq5nResh8N4I4zjrYLi_MwpNO-j2CHrnJfiBS5Q4DNQBW29QzOmQ


South Weber Citizen Spotlight

NOMINATE someone to be in the community spotlight!!
 

Send an email to ycc@southwebercity.com with their name
and information to be featured.

Want to see updates to what the YCC is doing? Follow us on
social media!

 
Instagram: @southweberycc

Facebook: South Weber Youth City Council
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Heidi Spencer

Heidi Spencer has lived in South Weber for 12 years. She fell in love with the
city because it reminded her of the small town she grew up in - Salem, Utah.
She loves small communities and camaraderie amongst neighbors where
everyone knows everyone.

Heidi says South Weber is a great place to raise a family and that that was a
huge part in why Heidi, her husband Matt, and her 4 kids - McKay and Nate
(21), Ashlee (18), and Caleb (13) moved here.  They love how close we live to
the mountains and believe they live in the most beautiful city.

Some of Heidi's hobbies include running, cooking, hiking, piano, anything to do
with music, teaching school choir (SW Jammers), gardening, reading and
listening to podcasts.

Fire Department
As the weather warms up, we want to remind everyone of
our guidelines for Recreational Fires.

Recreational Fires shall not be conducted within 25 feet of
a structure or combustible material. Conditions which
could cause a fire to spread within 25 feet of a structure
shall be eliminated prior to ignition.

 Open burning/recreational fires shall be constantly
attended until the fire is extinguished. A minimum of one
portable fire extinguisher with a maximum 4-A rating or
other approved onsite fire extinguishing equipment, such
as dirt, sand, water barrel, garden hose, or water truck
shall be available for immediate utilization.

Fire must not be larger than 3 ft in diameter. Burning
material other than firewood, charcoal briquettes, propane
or L.P. gas is prohibited. South Weber Fire Department
reserves the right to order a fire to be extinguished at any
time. 

Solicitors

Solicitors (those who are selling goods or services)
are required by law to register with the City of South
Weber, which issues them a badge. Some may skip
this step and solicit illegally. Ask to see their city
solicitor's badge - if they don't have one, they are in
violation.
Solicitors are not allowed to knock on doors with
"No Soliciting" signs.
Solicitation may only occur between 9:00 am and
9:00 pm.

It's that time of year - solicitors may or may not be
knocking on your door as the weather warms up. Here
are some things you should know:

1.

2.

3.

If a solicitor violates one of these rules, you may contact
the police to report them.


